
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
State of Utah  
Department of Commerce 
Division of Public Utilities 
 
FRANCINE GIANI                   THOMAS BRADY               CHRIS PARKER 
Executive Director  Deputy Director            Director, Division of Public Utilities 

  
GARY HERBERT. 

Governor 
SPENCER J. COX 

Lieutenant Governor 

 
 

 

 

160 East 300 South, Box 146751, Salt Lake City, UT 84114-6751 Telephone (801) 530-7622 • Facsimile (801) 530-6512 • 
www.publicutilities.utah.gov 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Division of Public Utilities 

Chris Parker, Director 
Artie Powell, Manager, Energy Section 
Charles Peterson, Technical Consultant 

 
Subject: Request for extension of comments due on Rocky Mountain Power’s Request for 

Major Event Exclusion Report for the Weather-related Events that occurred on  
November 1-2, Docket No. 14-035-148. 

 
Date:  December 18, 2014 
 
 
REQUEST 
The Division of Public Utilities (Division) requests that the Commission extend the deadline for 

comments on the above referenced Docket to Thursday, January 29, 2014.  

 

EXPLANATION 

On December 17, 2014, the Commission issued an Action Request with a due date of January 

16, 2014 on this matter. The Division will need additional time in order to adequately investigate 

this matter. Therefore, the Division respectfully requests an approximately two week extension 

of the due date on the Action Request to January 29, 2014.   

 

cc:  

Dave Taylor, Rocky Mountain Power 
Heidi Caswell, Rocky Mountain Power 
Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
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